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Sports Leaders Forum 2016-17 

on “Consolidation of Sports in HKUST” during Winter Break 
 

 

Three sessions of Sports Leaders Forum 2016-17 were organized smoothly on 17, 19 and 20 January 2017.  A total of 47 sports 

leaders from 34 sports with 5 SAO sports advisors participated in this event together. Apart from reporting their achievements and 

year plans, Sports leaders from different teams also shared ideas on promoting their particular sports as well as to increase the 

awareness of sports in HKUST. 

 

Furthermore, we explored deeper on the issues such as: The use of the title of “University Sport Team” and the core values of 

Sportsmanship when representing the University as sport leaders; Nature of the Sports Team Assistance Scheme and the HKUST 

Sports Leaders Development Program; Scholarships and Funding; Exchange opportunities etc. Most of the Sports leaders found the 

Forum helped a lot and requested for a second round in Spring Term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members of a new sponsored group, Rope 

Skipping Club, were presenting their year 

plan and activities. 

Member of the Gym and Fitness Club invited 

other sports team members to have fitness 

training together. 

The group photo of HKUST Sports Leaders in the Sports Leaders Forum. 

 

Mr. CHENG Ho Kwan, one of the Sports 

Advisors, shared his ideas to sports leaders. 

 


